
Oregon Senior Center is recruiting drivers in the Town of Rutland 
 
 

As you may know, Oregon Senior Center relies on volunteer drivers to do two 
things - deliver meals to the homebound and take people to medical 

appointments. With new territory to cover, Oregon Senior Center is in need of 
additional drivers. The hours are perfectly flexible for medical rides, and meal 
drivers may pick and choose when they prefer to drive and deliver. This is a 

wonderful and enriching opportunity to meet friends and neighbors in Rutland. 
 

If you would like to learn more about this volunteer opportunity, please contact 
the director of Oregon Senior Center, Rachel Brickner, at 608-835-5801 or 

email rbrickner@vil.oregon.wi.us 
	


